
  

Maths Workshop for Reception Parents/Carers 
 

Friday 23rd November 2018  
 9 – 10am 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to invite you to a Maths workshop.  In this workshop I will show you a resource that you can use a home to support your 

child’s understanding of number.  It will be relaxed and we will not look at numbers beyond 20! Maths is a core subject and helping 

your child understand the basic fundamentals early on in their development will help them throughout school and further in their 

education. 

I hope you see you at the workshop. 

Mrs Poole 

Maths Co-ordinator 



 


